
April 28, 1966 

Dear Senator Harris: 

In view of your expressed interest in the question 

whether the Central Intelligence Agency was involved in 

Michigan State University's program in South Vietnam 

in 1955-62, it occurs to me that you might find my 

recent statement on this matter of some value. 

The Honorable Fred R. Harris 
Senate Off ice Building 
Washington, D.C. 

f 
Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

President 
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